
      

 

SpareBank 1 Sørøst- Norge 
NO 944 521 836 

Anton Jenssens gate 2 
Postboks 75 
3101 Tønsberg 

E-post: 
kundeservice@s1bv.no 
Telefon: 915 02480 
sparebank1.no/bv 

   

 
 Dear Mr. Secretary-General, 

 
 I am pleased to confirm that SpareBank 1 Sørøst-Norge reaffirms its support to the Ten 

Principles of the United Nations Global Compact on human rights, labour, environment and 

anti-corruption. In this our first annual Communication on Progress, we describe our actions 

to integrate the Principles in our business strategy, culture and daily operations. We also 

committed to share this information with our stakeholders using our primary channels of 

communication. 

 
 Sincerely yours 

 

 

Mr. Per Halvorsen  

CEO SpareBank1 Sørøst-Norge 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
H.E. António Guterres  
Secretary-General United New York 
NY 10017 USA  

Sandefjord , 5. april 2022 


